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March 11, 2014 
 
Subject - March ICD-10 MAC Testing, Success! 
 
TruBridge would like thank all providers who participated in the CMS ICD-10 test week, March 
3-7.  We are pleased to report that we have received acceptance of ICD-10 testing data from 
each MAC.  The testing that CMS provided was twofold – on one hand it gave you, the provider, 
an opportunity for your staff to use the new Grouper and ICD-10 codes; while on the other 
hand it gave CPSI and TruBridge, your EHR vender and Clearinghouse, our first opportunity to 
have our ICD-10 programs tested in a live environment.  There were some programmatic 
problems encountered related to non-specific CTP codes.  During this initial testing, problems 
were not unexpected and programming changes have been submitted to correct this error.  We 
want to thank all of the providers who participated in this initial testing. If not for their hard 
work, we would not have been able to make this week such a success! 
 
We are aware of the end-to-end testing scheduled for July 21-25 and have registered for all 
MACs who currently have registration available.  We will send additional correspondence next 
week regarding the July testing. 
 
Thank you! 
 
TruBridge ICD-10 Implementation Team 
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